P.E and Sports at Heswall Primary School 2017/2018
Heswall Primary is committed to providing high quality physical education and sport for all our children.

This includes:

· The progressive teaching of fundamental skills.

· A wide breadth of physical activities and sports.

· Opportunities for all children to engage in competitive sport and activities.

· Encouraging children to develop specific skills and talents.

· Working with local partners such as local sports clubs, private and volunteer providers.
The PE and Sports Premium

The government introduced the P.E. and Sports Premium in 2013.  The premium received for schools with over 16 pupils is £8000 plus £5 per child in Years 1-6. 

‘The P.E. and Sports Premium is designed to help primary schools improve the quality of the P.E. and Sports activities offered to pupils.’

From the 2017/18 academic year, schools with 17 or more pupils receive £16,000 plus £10 per pupil.  This is calculated on the number of children between Y1-Y6, as recorded in the January 2017 Census.
P.E. and Sports Premium for the 2017-2018 Academic Year.

Funding Available: £14,147 
Strategic Plans for 2017-2018 spend:

· Sports coach to work with all KS2 classes over 5 afternoons and provide coaching during the lunch hour to engage children and provide extra sporting opportunities. 
· Second sports coach to work with targeted classes.
· Competitive sporting events held within the local cluster.

· Enabling children to reach sporting events and activities.

· Competitive sporting events at county level.
· Increase the number of after school and lunch time opportunities e.g. Yoga for YR and Y1.

· Swimming lessons.

· CPD and new PE plans.

· Ensure equipment is audited and replaced.
Success in the last year.

Under the careful guidance of our sports coach, our children have had a good year with competitive sports.  Our Year Five class has been very successful in the South Deeside Primary School Federation Football tournament.  Our football team remained unbeaten and were able to win the competition.
Our netball team came second in their tournament that took place at Pensby High School.
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